UNITED STATE

TAL PRO
.

INGITOOM,

AUG ¢ 4 2004

Mr. E. Donald Elliott

Willkic Farr and Gallagher, 1L
1875 K Street, NoW,
Washipgton, DC 200006-1238

Dear My, Elbiow:

I would like (o take this opportunity to provide a status of your request {or correction
(REC #04020% dated June 2, 2004, In your letter, on behalf of the National Paint and Coatings
Assoctation and the Sherman Wilhams Company, vou requested that the ULS, Covironmental
Protection Agency (EPA) correct information and prevent EPA’s approvat of certain State
Implementation Plan Amendments that you believe violate EPA’s Information Quality
Guidelings,

EPA is carclutly evaluating your request and is currently preparing a response. We
anticipate completing a final responsc to your request in upproximately 60 days. If you have any
guestions prior to receiving this final response, feel free to contact David LaRoche, at
202-564-3926.

Sincerely,
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